

## Lysynski, Heather

From:

Dan Caron

Sent:

Monday, November 28, 2011 10:45 AM

To:

Lysynski, Heather

Cc:

Polhill, Bud; White, Sandy; Brown, Denise; Fontana, Joe; Baechler, Joni; Swan, Joseph;

Simon, John; Braam, John; McNally, Patrick

Subject:

Flouride in the London water

## Hello Heather,

I understand there is a meeting today to once again approve water fluoridation in London. As a resident I am very concerned with the lack of transparency on this issue. I'm listening to radio local shows and experts around the world saying this practice should be banned. There is a group in London asking only for the toxicology studies for this product and it has yet to be produce because from what I've heard the studies do not exist! Why on earth would counsel vote to continue this practice when we don't have this basic information. Why on earth would the Middlesex-London Health Unit endorse this practice to counsel when they don't have the toxicology studies? It just does not make sense to me, I have never attended a political event in my life and would have been happy to never have attended a rally my whole life but this is outrageous and it is time for change in this country at all levels of government. See you later today.

Regards, Dan Caron